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Kelly would like to extend her heartfelt thanks to the dedicated staff of the General Education 
Department for their continued commitment to serving our community, local districts, staff, and 
students. Their valuable work is truly unmatched. The expertise each of them brings to the field 
is impressive, and the strong relationships they prioritize and build are essential to our collective 
success.

As we enter the final months of the school year, our focus will be on evaluating the progress 
we've made and planning strategically for the year ahead. We continue to engage in meaningful 
conversations with local instructional leadership and are excited to already have a number of 
summer training opportunities scheduled on the calendar.


